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Subject: Foreign Military Sales (FMS) Ammunition and Explosives Container 

Packing/Stuffing at Military Ocean Terminal Sunny Point, North Carolina (MOTSU) 

 

Purpose: To inform FMS ammunition and explosives shippers of container 
Packing/Stuffing restrictions at MOTSU from 15 April 2022 to 23 June 2022.  

 
Be Advised: Effective 15 Apr 2022, all FMS ammunition and explosives shipments 

using MOTSU as the planned Sea Port of Embarkation must be packed/stuffed in 

shipping containers IAW Department of Defense (DoD) standards prior to being 

called forward to MOTSU for loading on a vessel. SDDC forecasts that this 

restriction will be in effect through 23 Jun 2022. 

SDDC POC: HQ SDDC G33OA, Ammunition and FMS Movement Operations 

Branch, (618) 220-4940, usarmy.scott.sddc.mbx.g3-fms-ammo@army.mil 
 
Expiration: 23 Jun 22 

mailto:usarmy.scott.sddc.mbx.g3-fms-ammo@army.mil

